#### CITY OF VINELAND

May 3, 2016

REPORT TO: THE MAYOR AND COUNCIL

RE: Street Lighting Recommendations May 2016

Dear Mayor and Members of Council:

Submitted to you herewith is a request for street lighting improvements which is ready for your approval. A copy of the recommendation of the City of Vineland Electric Utility with respect to this request, along with a copy of the drawing identifying the area in question, is attached for your review.

Should you have any questions pertaining to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Respectfully submitted,

Robert Dickenson

Assistant Business Administrator

/rl Encls.

cc:

Joseph Isabella

Jackie Muccirelli

Dat

# **CITY OF VINELAND**

## STREET LIGHTING RECOMMENDATION

## April 2016

### **REQUEST**

#### **RECOMMENDATION**

 W. Forest Grove Road Drawing No. VMEU-2881 Upgrade six (6) existing street lights to 72W LED and two (2) existing street lights to 108W LED. Also, the installation of six (6) additional 72W LED street lights.



#### **MEMORANDUM**

#### April 15, 2016

TO:

ROBERT E. DICKENSON, JR.

ASSISTANT BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

FROM:

JOSEPH A. ISABELLA

DIRECTOR OF MUNICIPAL UTILITIES

SUBJECT: STREET LIGHT SURVEY

The area mentioned below has been investigated for the possibility of installing additional street lights or for the possibility of upgrading existing street lights:

Name:

John T. Boyle, Jr.

Address:

W. Forest Grove Road

Vineland, NJ 08360

Telephone: 856-794-4000, Ext. 4295

The following has been recommended by the Vineland Municipal Electric Utility:

Upgrade of six (6) existing street lights to 72W LED and two (2) existing street lights to 108W LED. Also, the installation of six (6) additional 72W LED street lights.

This recommendation is illustrated on the Vineland Municipal Electric Utility Drawing No. VMEU-2881 which is attached.

JAI:djb

Attachments

#### VINELAND MUNICIPAL UTILITIES (VMU)

VINELAND, NEW JERSEY 08360

# RECEIVED

STREET LIGHT PROPOSAL

DATE:

APR 15 2016

V.M.U. DIRECTOR

TO: John T. Boyle, Jr.

RE: Survey at: W. FOREST GROVE RD. PROPOSED BY:

NAME: John Boyle

April 14, 2016

ADDRESS: VMU

The preceeding mentioned location has been surveyed by VMU to ensure proper street lighting in conformance with standard City practice. As a result, we propose the following enhancement(s):

Proposed: Upgrade six (6) existing st. lts. to 72 W LED and two (2) existing st.lts to 108 W LED.

Install six (6) additional 72 W LED and per attached dwg.

Yours truly,

Attachments: DWG.#VMEU-2881

Approved by:

John T. Boyle, Jr.

Assist. General Manager Vineland Municiple Utilities





